
 
 

      4th December 2020 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
At this time of year, we are pulling together a school newsletter and the school 
Christmas show. 
 
Unfortunately, we do not have all the Media Consent forms for photographs or 
video. 
 
As this is a one time event can I ask that you contact the school by the 11 
December if you do not want your child to appear in any photographs or 
Christmas concert. 
 
The Concert and newsletter will only be available to Riverbrae parents and 
carers via a link. 
 
Many thanks for your help in this matter  
 
Michelle 
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